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Donald Reeb,

In response to the concerns with the signal work being done along Rte.
20 at the intersection with Norwood / McKown streets and at the
intersection with Parkwood street.

I want to assure you and the other concerned neighbors, that the
disturbed lawn areas on these corners will be restored, being graded and
reseeded as is necessary. All ruts and tire tracks will also be
addressed.

This restoration work will be done once the installation of the new
signals, traffic detection loops, sidewalk panels and sidewalk ramps is
complete.

If there are any other concerns or questions, please feel free to
contact me at
557-2147.

Michael J. Vyce
Engineer In Charge
NYSDOT

Region 1 Construction
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